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June 28, 2007 

State of New Mexico 
Energy Minerals and Natural Resources 
Oil Conservation Division 
1220 South St. Francis Dr. 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: GW-020 Discharge Plan 
Maljamar Gas Plant 
Annual Sump Inspection 
Frontier Field Services 

Dear Mr. Price: 

On June 13,2007 notice was given to Chris Williams of the local NMOCD office in Hobbs, NM 
that a planned inspection of sumps as required in our Discharge Plan would be performed 
beginning April 21, 2007. ^ 

During the time period from June 21 through June 22,2007 the plant sumps and #8 Clark cellar< 
were inspected. Results of the inspections are attached. c< 

If you have any questions or require more information please contact me at 505-676-3505. 

Sincerely, 

Randy L. McCollum 

Chris Williams, OCD-Hobbs (Certified 7006 0100 0004 2382 0935) 

4200 E. Skelly Drive « Suite 700 • Tulsa, OK 74135 
Phone: (918)492-4450 • Fax: (918)492-4701 



From: Lizardo, Rudolfo 
Sent: Thursday, June 28, 2007 9:59 AM 
To: McCollum, Randy 
Cc: Prentiss, John 
Subject: Plant sump inspection 

Randy; 
The sump around #8 Clark was cleaned out; I looked it over and did not fine any indication that 
we might have any leaks. 

The sump on the west end of the eclectic building was also cleaned out, no indication of any 
leaks. Filled with water, starting level was 8'8° on 6/21/07 @ 8:45 AM. On 6/22/07 @ 8:45 AM the 
level was 8'8° 

The sump on expander #2 was cleaned out; I visually looked in it no indication of any leaks. The 
starting level was 3'1" @ 9:30 AM on 6/21/07 AM, on 6/22/07 9:30 AM the level was 3 T 

The sump on expander #1 was cleaned out; I visually looked in i t no indication of any leaks. 
Starting level was 3'2" @ 9:45 AM on 6/21/07 AM, on 6/22/07 AM the level was 3'2". 

The sump for the amine skid was cleaned out no indication of any leaks. Starting level was 3'8" 
on 6/21/07 @ 10:30 AM, on 6/22/07 AM @ 10.30 AM the level was 3'8" 

The refrigeration building sump was fill with water, starting level was 6'3° on 6/21/07 @ 11:00AM, 
on 6/22/07 @ 11:00 AM the level was 6'3" 

Rudy Lizardo 
Maintenance Foreman 
Frontier Field Services 
P.O. Box 7 
Maljamar, New Mexico 
Office: (505) 676-3504 
Cell: (505) 361-0135 
Email: riizardo@frontierfieldservices.com 
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McCol lum, Randy 

From: Lizardo, Rudolfo 

Sent: Friday, June 15, 2007 10:06 AM 

To: McCollum, Randy 

Subject: Annual sump inspection 

Randy; 
I called Chris Williams on June 1 3 m a t 3:00 PM to notify the state on our up coming annual sump inspection 

scheduled for the 2 1 s t of this month. 

Rudy Lizardo 
Maintenance Foreman 
Frontier Field Services 
P.O. Box 7 
Maljamar, New Mexico 
Office: (505) 676-3504 
Cell: (505) 361-0135 
Email: rlizardo@frontierfieldservices.com 

6/28/2007 


